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PRODUCT UPDATE BULLETIN 
 
PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION ANNOUNCEMENT  

Effective August 1st, 2019, Plombco will be discontinuing PC and CC adhesive wheel weight part 
numbers in order to streamline the offering and better serve the overall North American market. 
The impacted product pieces are shown below, as well as in the complete Excel chart that should 
accompany this document. 
 
Discontinued Product Series PN Status Proposed Alternatives 
StickPro® PCZAS Zinc Series Various Discontinued August 1 HPW 361 Zinc Series 
StickPro® PCAS Lead Series Various Discontinued August 1 HPW 361 Zinc Series 
StickPro® CCZAS Zinc Series Various Discontinued August 1 HPW 361 Zinc Series 

 

AS A CUSTOMER, WHAT SHOULD I DO?  

 Notify your sales, marketing, purchasing and logistics teams of the update  
 Transition/supersede all discontinued product series to the proposed alternative  
 It is recommended that you update your sales and catalog documentation to reflect the 

updates in your next edition  
 

 

FOR ADDITIONNAL INFORMATION: 

For any questions about this product offering update, you can please contact your regional 
aftermarket sales manager or reach out to Emilie St-Onge, Director of Customer Experience, at 1-
800-611-7074 or emilie.st-onge@plombco.com. 


